ATTENTION: OVID TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS

Ovid Township would like to ask for your support
In voting “yes” on the millage renewal request to
provide funding for fire and ambulance for our
residents. This is a renewal, not a new millage.
It provides funding for Ovid-Middlebury
Emergency Services Authority for fire protection
and for ambulance services through Clinton Area
Ambulance Service Authority.

We do not have a road millage so road repairs are
funded out of the General Fund and it is not
feasible to provide funding for roads, fire and
ambulance without this renewal.

Please consider these facts when voting on this
proposal on the August 6" ballot.

Thank you in advance for your support.
Ovid Township Treasurer Nancy Hughson



